
  

NOTICE OF PROPOSED TAX INCREASE 
 

THE PREVIOUS NOTICE PLACED BY THE 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS OF 
OKALOOSA COUNTY, FLORIDA HAS BEEN 
DETERMINED BY THE DEPARTMENT OF 
REVENUE TO BE IN VIOLATION OF THE LAW, 
NECESSITATING THIS SECOND NOTICE. 
 
The Board of County Commissioners of Okaloosa County, Florida has tentatively 
adopted a measure to increase its property tax levy. 
 
Last year’s property tax levy: 
A. Initially proposed tax levy....................................... $56,019,426   
B. Less tax reductions due to Value Adjustment Board 
 and other assessment changes ................................... $11,149 
C. Actual property tax levy ......................................... $56,008,277 
 
This year’s proposed tax levy .......................... $65,154,863 
 
All concerned citizens are invited to attend a public hearing on the tax increase to be 
held on: 

October 16, 2017 
5:01 P.M. 

At the Okaloosa County Administration Building 
First Floor, Board of County Commissioners Chambers 

1250 Eglin Parkway North, Shalimar, Florida 32579 
 
A FINAL DECISION on the proposed tax increase and the budget will be made at this 
hearing. 

 
 
The notice of proposed tax increase ad will: 
Be advertised WITHIN 15 DAYS OF NOTIFICATION of Non-Compliance from 
the Department of Revenue. 

• Have the violation clause in boldfaced type. 
• Be a full 1/4 page ad. 
• Have an adjacent Budget Summary advertisement.  
• Hold Final Hearing within 2 to 5 days after advertised.  


